ELLINGTON GIRLS SOFTBALL 2017 Wreath Fundraiser

Dear Softball Families: 

Ellington Girls Softball is once again holding its annual wreath fundraiser! We are hoping to count on all our softball families to support EGS and participate. 

With your help through fundraising, we have been able to make numerous equipment purchases and capital improvements each year. This would not be possible without your help and support. 

As in the past, we will be purchasing our wreaths from Dzen Garden Market and will be selling them for $14 each with a choice of a red or maroon bow. 

You may begin selling wreaths immediately. All order forms are due back by 11/18/17. You may drop your order forms and payments off at any one of the following EGS Board Member locations:

· Karen Conley 43 Windmill Road (Mosley Plains/Brookside Park area) 
· Kevin Vail 63 Crystal Ridge (Crystal Lake area) 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Matt Trottier 5 Eagle Drive (Windermere Area) 
· Andrew McCoy 4 Snipsic View Heights (EMS Area)

Players may pick up their wreaths on 11/26/17 at Brookside Park between 10:00am and Noon and then deliver to those people they sold wreaths to. 

We will continue to offer incentives to sell this year! Below is what you can receive…. 

Ellington Softball Tee Shirt…if you sell 10 or more wreaths! 
Ellington Softball Sweatshirt …if you sell 20 or more wreaths! 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call. 

Thanks! 

Ellington Softball Board of Directors
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